
 

 

 PRECIOUS BLOOD CATHOLIC CHURCH 
114 East Edmondson Street 

Culpeper, Virginia 22701 
540-825-8945 

www.preciousbloodcatholicchurch.com 

 

Parish Hall – CCD Office 

540-825-1339 

 

Epiphany Catholic School 

540-825-9017 
 

 
REGISTRATION 
A warm welcome is extended to new parishioners.  
New members can register with the parish office 
during office hours.  Registration forms are also 
available in the Church vestibule and can be dropped 
in the collection basket during Mass.  Parish 
registration is required for reception of the Sacraments 
(Baptism, Confirmation and Matrimony) and letters of 
eligibility to serve as godparent or sponsor.   

 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
is available on Saturday: 4:30–5:30 p.m. and any other 
time upon request. 

 
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
Registered parishioners who are requesting baptism 
for their child should contact the parish office to sign 
up for the required pre-baptismal classes. 

 
SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
is celebrated after a period of preparation of not less 
than six months.  Registered parishioners who wish to 
marry at Precious Blood should contact the parish 
office during office hours before making any other 
arrangements. 

 
CCD CLASSES 
Sunday:  9:30 – 10:45 a.m. (K-6) 
  12:15 – 1:30 p.m. (7-12)  

   
EPIPHANY CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
Preschool: 3 & 4 year old 
Elementary:  K-5 
Middle School:   6-8   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

June 16, 2013  
“The Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time “  

        

 
MASSES 
Saturday: 6:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 a.m. 
  4:00 p.m. (SPANISH) 
Daily:  8:30 a.m. 
Holy Days: 8:30 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday – Friday: 8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

 
PARISH STAFF: 
Rev. Anselme Malonda-Nkuanga, CICM, Pastor 
Ramon Tirado, Deacon 
Patricia Hetrick, Office Manager 
Alison Windland, Office Assistant 
Patricia Reed, Director of Religious Education 
Miriam Medina, Director of Liturgy 
Hannah Masson, Director of Music 
Theresa Watson, Choir Director 
John Flemming, Heritage Choir Director 
Robert Wiersberg, Director of R.C.I.A. 
Mary Flemming, Youth Director 
Wendy Murphy, Principal, Epiphany School 
Barbara Terry, Director, Epiphany Pre-School 
Anne Schuyler, Office Manager, Epiphany School 
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LORD HEAR THE PRAYER FOR OUR SICK,  
especially Daniel Garcia,  Alex Green, 

Theresa Wise, Tracey Toomey, 
Elizabeth Carlton Occhiogrosso, 
Grayson Savery, Jackie Fancher, 
Kristie Wells, Bryan Lorenz, Ines 

Sanchez, Roberto Sanson, Jerry 
Roy,  Sean Peet, Eileen Hunter, 

Joseph Andrews, Jan Adams, Cheryl 
Weagle, Michael Pugh, Peg Logan, Sue Doetzer, 
Ric Barklund, Ryleigh Flemming , Nicole Popp, 
Kriss Cordero Luna, Danny Call, Betty Hescox, 
Carol Wallach,  Ann Kroenert, Jim Minihan, Ellie 
Blaine, Marcia Peacock,  Frank Toomey, Martin 
Luna, Art Cooley, Margaret Bennett, Herlinda 
Huapawla, Bill Daley, Elsie Schichl, Tom Hertz, 
Cynthia Davies, Frank McPhillips, Claire Davis & 
Adam Colton.    May they feel God's protective 
hand and return to good health.  Call the rectory if 
you want a name to remain after six weeks.  
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK:    Ordinarily the priest 
will visit Culpeper Hospital twice a week.  Please 
notify the rectory if you wish to have someone 
visited.  Arrangements should also be made with 
the rectory for an Extra-ordinary Minister to bring 
Holy Communion to shut-ins on a regular basis.  
Emergency sick calls can be arranged at any time. 

 
ALTAR FLOWERS this weekend 
are in loving memory of John 
McGovern, Jr.  Please note!  Altar 

flowers are available for requests 
for the weekends of August 31, September 14 & 
September 28.  Please call the rectory office, if 
interested. 
 
HOLY SPIRIT INTERACTIVE DISCIPLESHIP 
PROGRAM will meet on Tuesday, July 2, 2013, at 
7:00 p.m., in the Epiphany Annex. All are invited.  
 
PRECIOUS BLOOD ALTAR SERVERS PICNIC 
will be on Saturday, June 29, 12:00 Noon to 3:00 
p.m., at Mt. Run Lake.  If you plan to attend, please 
RSVP to manddklemann@comcast.net. 
 
LEGION OF MARY:  ”Come, bring your mite of 
talent: we will teach you to develop it and use it 
through Mary for the glory of God.”  (Fr. Thomas 
O’Flynn C.M., former Spiritual Director of the 
Legion of Mary).  Our meetings are on 
Wednesdays at  7:00 p.m., in the old rectory 
building, facing Main Street. 

MASS INTENTIONS: 
Jun  17  -  John McGovern, Jr.  (dec) 
Jun  18  -  John Davis (dec) 
Jun  19  -  Adolf Klaus (dec) 
Jun  20  -  Maire Shaughnessy (spec. intentions) 
Jun  21  -  Father’s Novena Masses 
Jun  22  -  8:30 a.m. -  Don Davis (dec) 
Jun  22  -  6:00 p.m. -  Rosalie Moore (dec) 
Jun  23  -  8:30 a.m. -  Betty Fyrberg (dec)  
Jun  23  -  11:00 a.m. -  Delores Knittle (dec) 

 
OFFERTORY PRAYER:  As your disciples, Lord, 
we make a sacrifice even if that sacrifice is 
small compared to the sacrifice of Christ.   
 
OFFERTORY COLLECTION (06-09)   $ 8,069.69              
(Our weekly budget is $11,500.00)                        
OFFERTORY (Faith Direct)                    9,790.00 
BUILDING FUND (06-09)                           189.00  
BUILDING FUND (Faith Direct)                 307.00                   
EPIPHANY SCHOOL (06-09)                     149.00   
COMMUNICATIONS CAMPAIGN            1,210.04               
             

has begun 
registration for 
2013-2014.     
Registration 
packets are 

available in the church foyer, or may be mailed to 
you by calling 825-9017.  Classes are filled on a 
first-come, first-served basis. Tuition is available 
and families can apply through the following site: 
www.factstuitionalaid.com.   
 
PRO-LIFE:  Lenin once said:  “The US will rot 
from within, so there is no need to destroy it 
from without.”  Since 1973, the US has aborted 
(killed) over 54,000,000 babies by surgical 
abortion.  We are, indeed, rotting from within 
when we continue to allow this holocaust of our 
future generations.  
 
FATHER MAURICE duCASTILLON & FATHER 

LEO ZONNEVELD SCHOLARSHIP 
APPLICATIONS for graduated high 
school seniors are available in the 
church foyer.  Applications must be to 
the rectory office by July 8, 2013. 

 
PLEASE PRAY for Mrs. Maximina Rivera, mother 
of Deacon Ramon Tirado, who died in Puerto Rico 
on June 9, 2013.  May she rest in peace. 

mailto:manddklemann@comcast.net
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS are recycling metals, 
iron, steel, copper, brass, old bicycles, old lawn 
mowers, old satellite dishes, aluminum doors, 
windows, old grilles, etc.  Contact the following 
individuals to schedule a pick-up, if needed, Dennis 
Mercier, 522-6642 or Bruce Winning, 547-4828. 
 
FATHER’S DAY is today, June 16th.  You may 

want to remember your father, 
father-in-law, grandfather, brother 
or uncle (living or deceased) in a 
Novena of Masses during the 
months of June & July.  Cards can 

be found in the church foyer and envelopes are in 
the pews. 
 
ST.STEPHEN’S FOOD CLOSET:  The following 
items are needed:  canned fruits (except pears), 
canned chicken, chicken helper, potato & rice side 
dishes.  Please place item(s) within the altar area. 
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL:  Come join us for 

“The Assorted Saints and the Virtues 
Catholic Kidz Camp (VBS).  We will 
learn about the virtues of faith, hope 
and love.  We will also learn about St. 
Juan Diego, St. Brigid, St. Martin 

DePorres, St. Nicholas and St. Katerie Tekakwitha.  
Snacks, games, singing, stories, skits & crafts!  Our 
camp will be held Sunday-Thursday, July 28-Aug. 
1, 2013, 6:00-8:30 p.m. each night.  Our camp is for 
Pre-school, ages 4 through 4th grade.  A sign-up 
sheet is available in the church foyer.  Adult 
volunteers are needed, but must be in VIRTUS full 
compliance.  Call Mary Flemming 540-522-9254 or 
Flemming_Family@yahoo.com  for more 
information. 
 
BLOOD DRIVE:  Precious Blood will sponsor a 
Blood Drive (American Red Cross), on Friday, June 
28th, 2:00-7:00 p.m., on the Bloodmobile.  To 
schedule an appointment, please visit the following: 
www.redcrossblood.org or call the church office at 
825-8945.   
 
MUSIC WORKSHOP FOR YOUTH (AGES 7-14), 
sponsored by the Blue Ridge Chorale, will start 
June 17-28, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon, at Yowell 
Meadow Park’s Pavilion.  A final performance will 
be on June 28, at 7:00 p.m.  Cost:  $45/child with 
discounts for 2nd & 3rd child.  Visit the following: 
www.brcsings.com for more information. 

NATIONAL IHM HOMESCHOOL & PARENT 
CONFERENCE will be June 21-22, Fredericksburg 
Expo Center.  Not just for homeschoolers!  Includes 
sessions on parenting, marriage, faith-filled 
families, apologetics, spiritual retreat, and over 70 
vendors.  Admission is FREE!  Please visit: 
www.ihmconference.org. Schedule may be seen on 
the RADIX bulletin board in the church vestibule. 
 

FAITH DIRECT,   has two dates, the 4th or 15th of 
the month, for you to make your weekly 
offertory support.  Please consider enrolling by 
visiting www.faithdirect.net and use our church 
code, VA226, or pick up an enrollment form from 

the rectory or church foyer. 

 
 

A PRAYER FOR FATHERS 
 

God, our Father, we give you thanks and 
praise for fathers young and old. 

 
We pray for young fathers, newly 

embracing their vocations; May they find 
the courage and perseverance to balance 
work, family and faith in joy and sacrifice. 

 
We pray for our own fathers, who have 
supported and challenged us; May they 

continue to lead in strong and gentle ways. 
 

We remember fathers around the world 
whose children are lost or suffering; May 
they know that the God of compassion 

walks with them in their sorrow. 
 

We pray for men who are not fathers, but 
still mentor and guide us with fatherly love 

and advice. 
 

We remember fathers, grandfathers and 
great-grandfathers, who are no longer with 
us, but who live forever in our memory and 

nourish us with their love.  Amen. 

 

“Happy Father’s Day”!!! 

mailto:Flemming_Family@yahoo.com
http://www.redcrossblood.org/
http://www.brcsings.com/
http://www.ihmconference.org/
http://www.faithdirect.net/

